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Sewer Lift Station – Capital Improvements 

 

 

This article will provide funding for design and permitting for the 

repair/replacement of the Lynnhurst lift station and force main leaving the 

Lamplighter Way lift station.  The Lynnhurst lift station is in need of being 

replaced as it is over 25 years old.  Its proximity to very sensitive 

environmental receptors, such as the City of Lynn water supply makes this of 

particular concern.  This appropriation will be used to determine what type of 

lift station is needed (wet well, dry pit as is there now, or a submersible station 

as was constructed on Morris Place a few years ago) as well as design and 

permitting for the same.  Construction would begin in 2025 for which an 

appropriation will be sought once the design is complete. 

  

The source of funding is a borrowing authorization in the amount of 

$700,000.00. 

 

 

 

 


